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EEX delists Handysize 6TC Freight Futures and Options 

 
Dear Trading Participants, 

Effective from 2 August 2021, EEX will no longer offer the following contracts for Trade Registration:  

• EEX Baltic Handysize 6TC Freight Futures (HTCM), 

• EEX Baltic Handysize 6TC Freight Options (OHTM) 

The above contracts have been replaced by the new EEX Baltic Handysize 7TC Freight Futures (H7TC). There 

is no open interest at EEX in these contracts. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us in case of any further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

EEX Market Operations 

T +49 341 2156-222 

trading@eex.com 
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